GOV. MSG. NO.

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONQLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

December 7. 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 409

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Report to
the Legislature on Establishment of the Hawaii Health Systems Corporation Board of Directors,
pursuant to Act 290, SLH 2007, In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statues, |
am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at www state hius/budget.

Sincerely,

P

LINDA LINGL

Enclosures


http://www.state.hi.us/budget

